Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR

From: Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 9:11 AM

To: ‘Denice Nelson'

Cc: Thistle, Jodie M - DNR

Subject: RE: Update on FTC VOCs (BRRTS No. 03-38-001345)
Denice —

Thank you for sharing your updated schedule to the Groundwater Sampling Plan that was submitted to the DNR on May 8,
2024,

Because the May 2024 Groundwater Sampling Plan was submitted without a review fee for DNR response and knowing that
you intend to collect data for the next year to assess suitability for closure, we wanted to take this opportunity to recommend
that you sample from existing monitoring wells, rather than rely on results from the extraction wells for this assessment.

The monitoring wells should be selected based on the results from previous groundwater sampling for the VOCs (BRRTS 03-38-
001345) and the groundwater flow and sampling results determined from the PFAS case (BRRTS 02-38-580694). The
monitoring network selected for this assessment should include at least one in the historical source area (highest
concentration) and others as needed to define the nature, degree and extent of VOCs in the groundwater.

If you would like DNR review and approval of the sampling plan for VOCs, please submit the plan to the DNR with a Wis. Admin.
Code ch. NR 749 fee.

Alyssa Sellwood, PE (W1)
Phone: 608-622-8606
Alyssa.Sellwood@wisconsin.gov

Our core values include professionalism, integrity, and customer service.
Please visit our survey to provide feedback on your experience interacting with any DNR employee.

From: Denice Nelson <denice.karen.nelson@jci.com>

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 10:34 AM

To: Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR <alyssa.sellwood@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Update on FTC VOCs (BRRTS No. 03-38-001345)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Alyssa-

Per our conversation and following the most recent sampling event for VOCs, we would like to collect another year of
data to better assess VOC trends within the plume. After collecting the additional data, we will reassess VOC plume
conditions and evaluate whether potential closure of the BRRTS VOC number is feasible at that point.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks
Denice
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